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Alaska Regional Office

PO Box 21628

709 W. 9th Street

Juneau, AK 99802-1628

 

Subject: Phase out ANICLA cabins in Wilderness and leave this policy unchanged -- Special Uses Handbook,

Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act Cabin Policy #ORMS-3666

 

To USFS Chief Randy Moore and USFS Alaska Regional Forester David Schmid,

 

Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and

phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness,

and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

 

"A thing is right when it tends to preserve the integrity, stability, and beauty of the biotic community. It is wrong

when it tends otherwise."

-- Aldo Leopold

 

Thank you for your consideration of my comments. Please do NOT add my name to your mailing list. I will learn

about future developments on this issue from other sources.

 

Sincerely,

Christopher Lish

San Rafael, CA


